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staff for the password.

15 December 2021

Thursday, 16 December
From 9:30am on the above 
date technicians will be on 
site to carry out a scheduled 
servicing of the lifts. While 
this work is being carried out 
each lift will be out of service 
for approximately half an 
hour from 9:30am onwards.
The technicians will start 
work on the North wing lifts, 
then move to the South wing 
lifts before finishing with the 
West wing lifts.

Friday, 17 December 
11:00am onwards….
Morgan Glen Iris tour 
followed by the luncheon.

Thursday, 23 December
This will be the last gym class 
for the year.
Classes will resume two
weeks later on the
6th of January 2022.

As a follow up to one of the subject discussed in the 
recent Hester Canterbury Annual General Meeting 
there will be 2 scheduled demonstrations
to show residents how to manually open
the Hester Canterbury garage gate if needed.
The first will be held at 10:30am Wednesday
15 December and the second will be held at
10:30am Tuesday 21 December. All welcome.

Did you know that Hester Canterbury now 
has an online feedback form on our 
website (hestercanterbury.com.au).

To access the feedback form, click on “customer 
feedback” and this will give you access to the online 
feedback form.

Alexia will be on leave from the close of business 
Friday 24 December and will return on 4 January 2022.

If you would like any meals during this period please 
give Alexia your selections as soon 
as possible, so the ordering can be 
done before 22 December next 

week.
Monday December 20 - Week three Summer Menu.
Monday December 27 - Week four Summer Menu.
Monday January 3   - Week one Summer Menu.

http://www.hestercanterbury.com.au/


The Rat is the first of all Chinese zodiac animals. According to one myth, the Jade Emperor said the order

would be decided by the order in which they arrived to his party. The Rat tricked the Ox into giving him a

ride. Then, just as they arrived at the finish line, Rat jumped down and landed ahead of Ox, becoming first.

Week Three  of  the Summer Menu starts on Monday 20 

December. Please place any orders by lunchtime the Thursday 

before.     Bon Appetit!

House Keeping Continued….
Next Tuesday (December 21) will be the last film night
for the year, and the film evenings will resume mid way
through January (more details to come then).
Again thank you to the Hester Canterbury film committee 
that work so hard and diligently for your watching pleasure.                                              

The resident of Apt 1.07 has lost one of his favourite glasses –
it is a Guinness glass with the words “Better half” written on it.
If you know of the whereabouts of this item please let Allan know and 
you will be able to claim the substantial reward for its return.

(What better reward is there than to know you have made another’s day brighter?) 

Croydon Road Carols
Monday 20 December 4:30 – 5:30pm, in the Surrey Hills Gardens
In Croydon Road.
Please feel free to join this delightful community tradition.

Rebecca, Tim, Giovanni and Alexia would like to let you know how much they 
appreciated your very thoughtful and generous Christmas Gifts - thank you all
so much.


